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December 20, 2021 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4326 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 
Via electronic filing only 

 
 

RE: Report on Meter Replacement Project (NCUC Docket 

No. W-1034, Sub 8) 

 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

Please accept this letter for filing in the above-captioned docket as Water Resources, Inc.’s 
Report on Meter Replacement Project. 

 
The purpose of this letter is to update the Commission on the progress that Water Resources, 

Inc. (“Water Resources”) has made to comply with Ordering Paragraph No. 1 of the Commission’s 
Order Ruling on Motion for Clarification, Holding Complaint in Abeyance, and Requiring Public 
Staff investigation, which was issued in the above-captioned docket on September 21, 2021. Since 
that Order was issued, Water Resources has ordered replacement meters for the Rocky River 
Plantation subdivision and the replacement meters have been delivered. Water Resources’ contractor 
is scheduled to begin meter replacement work in Rocky River Plantation this week. That work is 
expected to be completed prior to the January 21 deadline established pursuant to Ordering Paragraph 
No. 1 of the Commission’s Order Ruling on Motion for Clarification, Holding Complaint in 
Abeyance, and Requiring Public Staff investigation. 

 
Water Resources will provide a further update to the Commission when the meter 

replacement work has been completed. Should you have any questions regarding this Report, please 
contact me at your convenience. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Patrick Buffkin 

 
Patrick T. Buffkin, Attorney at Law 

Counsel for Water Resources, Inc. 
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